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I currently live in a 3200 square foot home on 76 acres on a farm/forest zoned 

property. I built the home myself in 1989-90 and have lived in it continuously since 

then. Were it to burn down in a forest fire, or be destroyed by any other natural 

disaster, I would want to re-build an exact duplicate of it. Your bill would prohibit that. 

There is no rational reason to limit the re-build to 2,500 square feet. Please end this 

irrational limitation on the replacement of existing forest dwellings. What do you hope 

to gain by such ridiculous limitations, but to impose misery on already devastated 

homeowners? 


